
May 23, 2023

INTRO: Good morning Casteel Colts. Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance

and a moment of silence (1 minute for the moment of silence).

Here are today’s announcements for Tuesday, May 23rd, 2023.

Any interested girls flag football players that missed the meeting, feel free to stop

by A7 and pick up the summer league flier from coach Hepp.

All Jr. High and high school athletes. If you participated in a school sport this year

and received a uniform from Leon in the equipment room and missed your

scheduled appointment to return your uniform after your season was over, now is

the time to get your uniform turned in. if you do not get your uniform turned in

your account will be flagged with the bookstore and an invoice will be mailed to

you over summer break to pay for your missing uniform. So PLEASE get them

turned in ASAP!

Lost and found items need to be picked up by May 25th. All Hydro's, clothes,

lunch boxes, phones, airpods, glasses and retainers will be donated. Come to A2

to claim your lost items!

The PE department is accepting donations of old PE uniforms. If you have a

uniform from this year or previous years that you no longer want or need, feel

free to give it to Mr. Huston in the K-building locker rooms.

EXIT: That’s it for today COLTS - don’t forget to live by the 3 C’s - Courage

Character and Commitment - And remember it’s free to be kind.


